
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

05/11/2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you for attending our consultation evenings this week and taking the opportunity to further develop 

our home school links.  If you have not already done so, please can you complete the questionnaire shared 

with you during your appointment.  The feedback from any questionnaires enables our school to develop 

and improve further. 

 

Any previous parent/carer questionnaires have been reviewed and analysed with relevant feedback fed into 

our school development plans.  Results of previous questionnaires and surveys can be found by following 

this link http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/default.asp?pid=107 

Ofsted have also developed a way for parents and carers to express their views about this school at any 

time of the school year. Parent View has replaced the paper questionnaires that inspectors used to circulate 

at the time of a school inspection to gather parents’ views. 

To complete the short questionnaire at http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ you simply need an email address 

and a password to register. Once your login has been activated, it only takes a few minutes to choose 

answers to 12 short questions about the school, such as how well we deal with bullying, the quality of 

teaching, whether the level of homework given to your child is appropriate, and whether you would 

recommend the school to other parents. 

Inspectors will consider the views shared on this site alongside other evidence when making a judgement 

about a school. It is also useful for us because it gives valuable information about what you think of the 

school and helps us to improve. 

Please remember, you can give your opinion of your child’s school through Parent View at any time during 

the school year.  

If you do not have a computer or an email address or if you would like help to use Parent View, please 

come into school and ask at reception. 

Thank you for your on-going support in ensuring that our children receive the best time at Norwood. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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